
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 1/18/2013 12:12:41 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 

(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Joint Utilities' request for extension to comply with D.12-12-031 (CPUC) 

Liz, Our extension request is attached. Please let me know if you need any information or 
would like to discuss further. Thanks, Erik 

From: PG&E Tariffs 
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2013 12:00 PM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Cc: 'mp1@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'kvc@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'tjs@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'efr@cpuc.ca.gov'; Jacobson, Erik B 
(RegRel) 
Subject: Joint Utilities' request for extension to comply with D. 12-12-031 (CPUC) 

Dear Mr. Clanon, 

Attached please find Pacific Gas and Electric Company's request, on behalf of Southern California 
Edison Company and San Diego Gas & Electric Company, for a 30-day extension of time to submit a 
Tier 3 advice filing pursuant to D. 12-12-031. 

PG&E Tariffs 

(415) 973-7226 

SB GT&S 0433842 
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